GREAT ABINGTON Council

Clerk: Mrs. PM Harper
17 Lewis Crescent, Great Abington, Cambridge CB21 6AG

Telephone: 01223 892000
Email: harper802@btinternet.com
A PLANNING MEETING

WILL BE HELD IN ABINGTON INSTITUTE ON 23rdMay 2022 FROM 7.00PM
AGENDA
171.Apologies

172. Councillors to declare an interest they may have in items to be discussed.

173. Open Forum – an opportunity for members of the public to make comments

174. Planning applications to be considered:
	a) Ref:22/01573/HFUL - 15 Pampisford Road - single storey side extension.
b) Ref: 2/01602/HFUL & 2/01603/LBC– 86 High Street  - Energy refurbishment of Hall Farmhouse including internal insulation of the link and barn, replacement render and windows, and upgrading of building services to include an Air Source Heat Pump (ASHP), Mechanical Ventilation and Heat Recovery (MVHR) systems and PV arrays to barn, garage and pool house.

c) Ref: 22/01757/HFUL - 4 Linton Road - Replace the existing flat roof canopy and conversion of garage.
d) Ref: 22/04/2022 -33 South Road - Demolition of existing haystore and erection of a single detached dwelling including all associated external works and re-instatement of granny annexe to stables/ancillary buildings servicing 

	


e) Ref: 22/01471/HFUL 141 High Street - Single storey rear extension to replace conservatory and single storey front porch extension.
f) Ref: 22/01573/HFUL -15 Pampisford Road  - Single storey side extension
g) Ref: 22/01556/S73  - Strawberry Farm 3 Pampisford Road -S73 to vary condition 1 of ref: S/3387/RM ((Approval of matters reserved for apprearance landscaping layout & scale following outline planning permission S/1433/16/OL for residential development comprising 8 dwellings including affordable housing provision landscaping and associated infrastructure) to amend the design of Plot 3, alter the boundary layout of Plots 2, 3 and 4.
To view the planning applications please visit the South Cambs. District Council website: https://www.scambs.gov.uk/planning/view-or-comment-on-a-planning-application/
ALL WELCOME TO ATTEND THIS MEETING.
